Chris O'Brien

From: Aheli <aheli@brightspacesgroup.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 2:50 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Subject: SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17

Dear Members of the House Finance Committee,
I'm writing to wholeheartedly SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17.

[ believe this is a pragmatic solution that safeguards tenants without penalizing landlords who abide
by the rules. This amendment represents a genuinely sensible and equitable approach that aligns with
the overarching objective of ensuring safe housing in Rhode Island.

Thank you for your time,
Aheli



